
Nicholas Hall - SSD-4986 

  

Diana McIlwraith, Project No: SSD-4986 
7A Queen Street, 

Stockton 2295 
PH:49201419  

 

I DO NOT support this project and object strongly to the plan. 
The main reasons for this are: 

 
1 The unacceptable risk for the people of Newcastle as a whole but particularly Stockton in the event of an 

accident either at the plant or with one of the trucks on the road. 
 

2 The noise levels for people living in this area. 
 

3 The added pollution levels, we have allready experienced the damage done by Orica's incidents. 

 
4 The Hazard Assesment has failed to address the impact of the allready established industries or the fact 

there has recently been approval for two ethanol storage facilities and gas export terminals beside this 
proposal. 

 
5 Stockton has bee here a lot longer than Koorangang Island, being a founding suburb of Newcaslte so our 

wishes must be considered and also the risk of a massive fall in our house prices. 

 
6 There has been inadequate community consultation. 

 
7 There is no evacuation plan in place for an emergency situation and Stockton residents exit is via 

Koorangang Island!! 
 

Please re-consider this proposal as any sane person must see the dangers associated with it. 
 

Thank you, Diana McIlwraith 

From:    <dmc639700@bigpond.com>

To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    9/21/2012 8:54 AM

Subject:   SSD-4986
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